
APPENDIX 2 
 

 
The Central South and West Area Committee considered the report on  
15 March 2006 and resolved: 

 
 “That the Executive Board be informed that the Committee notes the 

publication of the study and the establishment of a steering group; asks 
that a meeting be arranged, as soon as possible, between City and 
County Councillors representing the Broad Street area and the steering 
group to discuss how the study should proceed; would look for 
proposals to come forward through the normal democratic process in 
due course.” 

 
 


